
 

 

 

      
27th February 2024 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/ guardians, 
 
Re- Canada Water Bus Station closure 
 
You may already be aware that Canada Water bus station will be closed from Saturday 2nd March to Mid-April 2024. 
The poster overleaf from TfL lists alternative stops. The train and tube station are unaffected. Please discuss this with 
your child to make sure they are familiar with the alternative routes home. 
 
We are currently able to have staff at Canada Water each afternoon to supervise until students are dispersed. It will 
be impossible to supervise all the various bus stops that may be used, and they are likely to get very busy. It is therefore 
vital that students take the first suitable bus home and do not wait for friends in the local area. 
 
I am also aware that traffic in the Lower Road/Surrey Quays area is very bad due to works. Many students live within 
walking distance, and it will often be quicker, as well as healthier, to walk home. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
  


